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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RECEPTION VIRTUAL ‘PET SHOW AND TELL’ 

 

In our Reception classes across the Trust, we are about to begin an English unit on 

‘Dear Zoo’ where we will design our perfect pets! To launch this learning, we would like 

to host a virtual ‘Show and Tell’ session in our classrooms, where children can talk about 

their pets (or a pet they would like, if they do not have one). 

 

We would be grateful for photos of any pets - either real or desired- to be uploaded to 

Tapestry by tomorrow, Tuesday 18th June, if possible. If you need support in accessing 

or uploading to Tapestry, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

E Francombe 
 

Mrs E Francombe 

EYFS Lead 

 
 

 


